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James Russell

From: Ellen Cole <ellen@specinv.com>
Sent: Friday, November 12, 2021 1:20 PM
To: James Russell
Cc: Michael Pocalyko
Subject: Subject: Fwd: Contract Renewal

James, 
 
Please accept my apologies for the delayed response.  Mike has been working in the field the last few days and I’m 
responding for the firm. 
Yes, Special Investigations Limited Company would very much like to renew our contract GMU-1572-19-04 for another 
year at the current terms and conditions.  
Thank you for reaching out, and please call or email if you need anything further.  I’ll look forward to receiving an 
amendment extending the contract. 
Very best regards, 
Ellen Cole 
 
From: James Russell <jrussell@gmu.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 3:38:54 PM 
To: Michael Pocalyko <mike@specinv.com> 
Subject: Contract Renewal  
  
Hi: 
  
As you know our contract, GMU-1572-19-04, expired on November 4, 2020. Due to all the disruptions caused by Covid-
19 this renewal was overlooked. At this time Mason would like to renew the contract for another year at the current 
terms, conditions and pricing (November 5, 2021 – November 4, 2022). If you are in agreement please respond to this 
email in the affirmative. 
  
  
Thank you, 
  
James F Russell 
Purchasing Director 
 
 

Ellen Cole 
Managing Director 
M 703.598.8233 
ellen@specinv.com 
 
 


